
From:                              Glen Ockerman 

Sent:                               Tuesday, February 01, 2011 8:18 PM 

To:                                   Phyllis Corbiere 

Subject:                          FW: Northeast Alberta Track Club 

  
  
  

From: Ken and Maureen Miller [mailto:km95@telus.net]  

Sent: February-01-11 10:59 AM 
To: Glen Ockerman 

Subject: Northeast Alberta Track Club 
  

Good morning Mr. Ockerman:    

  

The Northeast Alberta Track Club has 6 athletes that have met the qualifications to compete in an 

international track meet in Pocatello Idaho.  This meet is the largest meet for high school students in 

the United States. There are extremely high requirements to qualify and compete with the twenty-five 

hundred  athletes attending   Lindsey McDonald (a child from your area) has qualified and requested 

that I enquire if the County of St. Paul offers any funding to athletes travelling internationally.   

  

I appreciate your consideration to this request. 

  
  

Maureen Miller 

President of Northeast Alberta Track and Field Club 

  
  

780-645-3105 
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